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This past Sunday we approved our 2018 budget with a 527 to 4 vote. I want to thank our 
Finance Committee, Trustees and all our committees who were a part of this process. Preparing 
a budget of 3 million dollars is a difficult task. At Trinity our budget is truly a “Faith Budget.” 
Our budget reflects our faith in what God is doing in us and through us at Trinity. We believe 
that God is at work in our world and our church and we are called to join in God’s work. We 
have faith that what we do in ministry has an eternal significance. This is a faith budget because 
we have faith in each other. We believe that we will be faithful in our giving to our church. As I 
stated Sunday, there is no one who will magically deposit 3 million dollars in our bank account 
come January 1, 2018. You and I will support the budget. People who work hard each week to 
support themselves and their families, but who also believe that everything is a gift from God 
and give cheerfully and joyfully to the work of the church will support our budget. This is a faith 
budget because one of the ways we demonstrate faith is obedience. The Bible instructs us to 
tithe our income and also to be cheerful givers. When we follow the Bible’s instructions we are 
acting out of faith.

I hope that you will join my family in supporting our congregation’s work with your tithes and 
offerings. The Bible describes giving as planned, systematic and joyful. The tithe, or the giving 
of the first 10% of your income, is achieved through personal budgeting and a systematic way 
of giving. My family has discovered that the best way for us to give in this manner is through 
the auto-draft system offered at our church. Each year I meet with our Financial Administrator 
and set up the amount that will be drafted directly from my bank account. In this way, the funds 
are given to the church in a systematic and timely manner. It also helps me to be a regular and 
obedient giver. My giving is not connected to my schedule, travel, or how I might feel about 
the church’s work in a given week. Instead, my giving is based on intentional obedience to the 
commands of scripture. This guards me from using what belongs to God for my own use, as 
we are all tempted to do. I have found that the auto-draft system works best for our family and 
helps us be obedient in giving.

There are other ways you can give to the church as well. You can give through our offerings in 
worship. This is a wonderful way to participate in our time of worship. You can set up bill-pay 
with your bank and give electronically. You can also give stocks and assets. If you would like 
more information on how to set up auto-draft or how to give in other ways beyond the normal 
offering times, then please contact our Financial Administrator, Jan Brown, at the church office. 
She will be happy to help you in any way.

I want to thank you for always being faithful in giving. I pray that if you have not discovered the 
joy of giving, you will make it a priority for your family this coming year. As always, it is a joy to 
be your pastor.

FALL FEST THIS FRIDAY, OCTOBER 27 • 6:30-9:00PM



OCC-TBC Kick Off
Student Fall Retreat (Oct. 27-29)

8:45am	 Worship (ROC)

9:45	 Sunday School  
(Bible Study for all ages)

	 Helderman SS (Parlor)

10:00	 Blood Drive (FH)

10:55	 Worship (ROC)

4:00pm	 Becoming a Church Member	
(E239)

5:00	 Bells Of Praise (Choir Rm)

	 Jobs for Life (A214)

	 Upward Lead Team Mtg.   
(Conf. Rm)

5:30	 Children’s Choir Rehearsal 
(E247)

	 Grief Share (B236)

6:00	 Preschoolers at Church  
(Birth-2yrs)

	 Bible Friends (3’s-K)

	 Bible Buddies (Grades 1-2)

	 Bible Skills, Drills & Thrills 
(Grades 3-5)

	 Being the Presence of Christ in 
Your Community (Chapel)

This Sunday At Trinity

Women’s Book Club 
Thursday, November 16 

7:00pm • Parlor
Defending Jacob  by William Landay

For more info, contact Nancy Cummings: 
ncummings12@gmail.com. 

Christmas Poinsettias
Flower Committee will be selling Poinsettia 
plants for $10 in the ROC entrance. The last 
sale date is October 29.

The final day to turn in plant orders to the 
office will be Friday, November 3rd.

Christmas Unwrapped
Tuesday, November 28 

6:00-8:30pm • Fellowship Hall 
Speaker Dale R. Lewis

You’re invited to join the TBC women for 
dinner and devotion as we present Christmas 
Unwrapped, an interactive experience to 
discover the importance of thinking inside the 
box this Christmas. We’re opening presents 
early to reveal insights and inspirations for 
celebrating Christmas.

Donations for dinner will be accepted with 
any excess funds to be donated to NRM.

Please RSVP by Wednesday, November 15th 
by signing up on the posters in the ROC 
lobby, emailing tbcraleighwomen@gmail.
com, or by submitting the registration form 
online at tbcraleigh.com/ministries/womens-
ministry. You may also call Misty Deyo at 
919-272-5388. 

TBC / Red Cross

Blood Drive
This Sunday, October 29 
10:00am-2:30pm • FH

Sign up at TBC’s website: www.tbcraleigh.
com. Scroll to the “News” section and click 
on the Blood Drive link. Use Sponsor Code 
“Trinity Baptist” and register for a time to 
donate on this Sunday.

Parent’s Night Out
Friday, December 1 • 6:00-8:30pm

TBC’s Women’s Ministry is hosting an unique 
opportunity for parents to spend a few hours 
with their spouse without having to worry 
about arranging care for their children. 

This event is open to all Trinity members, 
regular attenders, and weekday preschool 
families. Registration for this event will run 
October 27 through November 23, and can 
be done online or by placing your completed 
form in the drop boxes located on the 
preschool and elementary school hallways. 
Please note: in order to provide the adequate 
child to adult ratio for each age group, no 
late registrations will be accepted. If you 
have questions, or to volunteer to help, please 
contact the Women’s Ministry council at 
tbcraleighwomen@gmail.com.



WEDNESDAY NIGHT
SUPPERS

 Deacon of the Week

Wednesday, November 1

Spaghetti, Meatballs, Lasagna, 
Veggies, Bread, Salad Bar, Dessert 

Make your reservations ONLINE at www.
tbcraleigh.com and “Wed Night Supper 
Reservations”, or phone the church office 
at 919-787-3740. Either method has to 
be done by 4:00pm on Monday. Hot 
fresh meals are $5 per person.

Ben Wood has been 
a member of Trinity 
since 2007 and is a 
native of Fayetteville. 
He and his wife, Kelli 
have three children, 
Kenley, Parker and 
Delaney. Ben is a Technical Application 
Trainer at SciQuest. He serves as OCC 
Volunteer and Upward Basketball Coach. 
He also serves on the Parking Lot Team 
and Deacon Nominating Committee. He 
works with the Adult 5, Coed 3 SS Class. 
He works with Deacon Jim Tiller.

Sunday Evenings

GriefShare
Sundays: Aug. 27, Sept. 10 - Dec. 3 

5:30 - 7:00 pm • B236 
Facilitators: Boyd Dimmock,  

Stephanie Johnson, Larry Autry

Tuesday Evenings

Tuesday Night Training (TNT) 
for Men & Women

Sept. 12 - Nov. 14 • 6:30 - 8:30pm 
Men • Facilitator: Dr. Jeff Roberts • FH 

Women • Facilitator: Robin Roberts • Chapel 

Wednesday Morning

Women’s Bible Study: “All Things New” 
A Study on 2nd Corinthians by Kelly Minter

Sept. 20 - Nov. 8 • 9:30 - 11:30am • A212 
Cost: $13 for Study Guide  

(purchased at first session or from Lifeway.)

Contact: Kim Royal 919-218-1237  
or kroyal@royalits.com. 

NO CHILD CARE PROVIDED

Wednesday Evenings

Pastor’s Bible Study:  
TNT Wednesday Night Edition

Sept. 6 - Nov. 15 • 6:30 - 7:30pm • Chapel 
Facilitator: Dr. Jeff Roberts

Parent Discipleship Group: 
Embracing the Love of God

Sept. 6 - Nov. 15 • 6:30 - 7:30pm • Conf. Rm. 
Facilitator: Rev. Lydia Tatum

THURSDAY Evenings

Women’s Monthly Book Club
Third Thurs. Monthly • 7:00pm • Parlor

NC MISSIONS OFFERING
TBC Goal: $25,000 

Given to Date: $8,387.60

• Jelly   • Snack Crackers
• Canned Corn     • Granola Bars

• Canned Pastas w/ Meat

DISCIPLESHIP  Fall/Win 2017

• This Sunday •
“Being the Presence of Christ 

in Your Community”
6:00pm • Chapel

This Sunday evening, October 29, we have 
Melissa Essary, professor at Campbell 
Law School; Betty Witcher, professor 
at Peace University; Sarah Payne, 
Elementary School teacher; Holly Shaw, 
Elementary School Principal and Logan 
Hall, College student sharing with us 
about how they are the presence of Christ 
within their school setting. 

Deepest Sympathies

Frank & Wesley Edens upon the 
passing of Frank’s wife and Wesley’s 
mother, Mary Edens, on Tuesday, 
October 17. 



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Fruitcake Factory
Thursday, November 9 

10:30am - 4:00pm
Only 6 Seats Remaining

Sign-Up Sheets are in the ROC.   

Any questions? Call Anita Yeargin, Trip 
Coordinator at 919-212-8568.

SPRING TRIP TO 

Washington, DC
April 27 - May 1, 2018  

(Friday - Tuesday)

Motor Coach, 4 Nights Lodging, 4 Breakfasts, 
4 Dinners, 2 Guided Tours including War 

Memorials, New Museum of the Bible, Mount 
Vernon, Tram through Arlington Cemetery.

$525 Double Occupancy (+ $180 for Single)

$75 Deposit Due at Sign Up.  
Deadline: Sunday, November 19.

Final Payment Not Due Until January 14.

Make checks payable to “TBC” and note 
“Washington, DC”. Drop them in the Senior 

Ministry Box on the ROC Bulletin Board. 

Sign-up sheets and flyers  
are available in the ROC. 

Questions? Call Nancy Hurt: 919-803-7801

Seniors’ Health Insurance Information 
Program (SHIIP)

Assistance with Medicare Open Enrollment
Kathy Driver, a TBC member, is also a trained 
SHIIP Volunteer. She will be available at the 
church to assist TBC members and Capital 
Towers residents (see schedule below).

Information can be discussed concerning 
Medicare, Supplements, Long-Term Care 
Insurance, Medicare Advantage, Part D 
Prescription Plans and more. Simply call 
the church office at 919-787-3740 and talk 
with any administrative assistant. They can 
sign you up for an appointment between 
9:00am and 3:00pm any of the days: Tuesday, 

October 24; Thursday, October 26; Monday, 
October 30; Wednesday, November 1; 
Monday, November 27; Monday, December 4. 

If you have questions, call Kathy at 919-621-
0236 or the SHIIP toll free number: 1-855-408-
1212, or visit www.ncshiip.com.

SENIOR ADULT MINISTRY
Newsletter

Mailed to You!
If you are 55+ years old, a quarterly 
Senior Adult Ministry Newsletter is 
mailed directly to you. The Travel and 
Events Subcommittee of the Senior Adult 
Committee include all of the details 
on upcoming trips, Lunch-N-Learns, 
and programs for the next quarter and 
beyond. Please take a few minutes and 
digest every word so that you can be 
involved with our incredible TBC seniors!

Nursing Homes & 
Homebound Visits

Wednesday, November 15 
10:00am • Fellowship Hall



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

TBC Shoebox Drive 
October 29 - November 12 
Goal: 100% Participation

The OCC Lead Team is excited and busily 
preparing! TBC Individuals or Families are 
asked to pack at least one or two shoeboxes 
for children in poverty-stricken or war-torn 
countries somewhere in the world. Shoeboxes 
can be found all over our campus beginning 
October 29th, OCC Kick-Off Sunday.

This year we are excited to participate at 
TBC’s Trunk-or-Treat on October 27th. We  
will have shoeboxes available for you that 
night. Brochures with instructions for packing 
will be inside. You choose the gender and  
age of the children for whom you will pack 
the boxes. 

TBC’s Shoebox Dedication Sunday will be 
November 12th. Bring your shoebox to the 
ROC worship center that day. The children 
of our church will bless the shoeboxes and 

pray for the children receiving them. Each 
child who receives a shoebox will also get 
a booklet in their own language called “The 
Greatest Journey”. It tells the story of Jesus 
and the grace-filled love offered to each of 
us through His death and resurrection. S/he 
will also receive an invitation to attend a 12- 
session Bible Study with the same title led by 
a pastor in his or her village/town. 

Be part of this local mission that transforms 
into a global mission!

Volunteers Needed
for the Central Drop-Off Location

OCC Collection Week for Shoeboxes all over 
the world will be November 13-20 (Monday-
Monday). This will be Trinity’s 11th Year 
as the Raleigh Area Collection Center. Last 
year we filled 6 tractor-trailer trucks with 
shoeboxes (38,146) going to children in 
war-torn and poverty-stricken countries– 
each with a Gospel pamphlet written in 
their language. We hope to do even more 
this year…especially with the islands of the 
Caribbean in shambles after the hurricanes.

Volunteer shifts will be 2 hours each (except 
for 2 shifts of 3 hours). We need 2 HEAVY 
LIFTERS on each shift to load cartons 5 high 
onto the truck. Also, we need 8 volunteers on 
each shift to do the other jobs.

If you are willing to be a “Shift Leader” or 
“Heavy Lifter” please contact Ray Broughton 
(raysheila@aol.com or 919-610-2953) directly. 

Everyone else, please go to the Trinity website 
(www.tbcraleigh.com) and scroll down to 
“OCC Central Drop-Off Location Volunteer”. 
Click on that link and it will take you directly 
to the sign-up page. Choose your shift and 
give your name, email and best phone. If you 
are signing up a group, you must sign up each 
individual separately. If you are not on the 
internet, sign up on the ROC Sign-Up Sheets. 

Volunteer Training will be on Sunday 
afternoon, November 5 at 5:00pm in the 
Fellowship Hall. Thanks!

NEW MISSIONS PARTNERSHIP

Door of Hope Village
Johannesburg, South Africa

Many have heard of the “Door of Hope” 
that for years has taken in abandoned 
babies and raised them for adoption. 
The adoption rate has lagged behind  
the number of babies being taken in.  
We will be joining NC Baptists on 
Mission to build several “cottages” 
where 6 older children can live with a 
set of house parents.

Boyd Dimmock has volunteered to serve 
as TBC Coordinator for these missions. 
The first will be February 1-12, 2018. If 
you are interested, please go to http://
baptistsonmission.org/Missions/Outside-
US/South-Africa and get all the details. 
Then contact Boyd at bkdimmock@
gmail.com. Deadline October 30.

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD



Rev. Steve Byers, slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Take notice of the music calendar 
below to stay up to date with choir 

rehearsals and upcoming music events!

Fall Choirs Resume Soon

October 29

Living Praise 
10:55 Service

Student Choir on Fall Retreat  
(no afternoon rehearsal)

November 5

Children’s Choirs 
10:55 Service

November 5

Trinity Laymen 
Both Morning Worship Services

November 19

Hanging of the Greens Rehearsal Day 
TBA

November 26 

Hanging of the Greens Service 
6:00pm

Music CalendarOur Bells of Praise and Student Choir 
blessed us this past Sunday in worship 
with music they have been preparing for 
several months now. Under the direction of 
Sylvia Pearce, the bell choir has worked 
diligently and has tremendously improved 
over the years by adding more difficult music, 
techniques, and musical stylings appropriate 
for worship. This group also is one of 
the hardest working groups in our list of 
musical ensembles in that they have a ton of 
equipment to move from room to room and 
every time they are scheduled to play both 
in the church and outside of the group. They 
have selflessly given of their time and energy 
to make this musical group a significant force 
in our worship leadership. Thank you all for 
your hard work and diligent service.

The Student Choir has been busy preparing 
for our upcoming Fall Retreat (October 29) 
and the Christmas season ahead. Combining 
both Middle School and High School students, 
the choir is around 50 strong. We are looking 
forward to a wonderful season of music ahead 
and invite students to come be a part of our 
choir. The Hanging of the Greens is just ahead 
of us. Choir participation is required to be a 
worship leading choir for the night’s service. It 
is hard to believe it is just one month away! 

--------------

FirstLight resumes this coming Sunday, 
October 22, at 8:00 am. This choir serves 
our 8:45 am services and rehearses just before 
the worship time. You are welcome to come 
join us!

Children’s Christmas Cantata Choir
Children in Grades 1-5 are encouraged to consider being a part of the 

Christmas Cantata Children’s Choir for the Sanctuary Choir. 

Rehearsals • Sundays • 5:30pm • E247 October 29 and November 5 & 12
Required Rehearsal • 12:15pm Sunday, December 10 

Cantata • December 17 • Both Morning Services

This year’s cantata has a song that we need a children’s choir to sing, and it is over  
and above the normal Children’s Choir activities. If your child wants to be a part of this  

fun musical experience, please drop me an email and get ready!



Christian Davis, cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

www.lifehonestly.com

October 27-29

Middle School & High School  
Fall Retreat 

YMCA Blue Ridge Assembly 
Black Mountain, NC • Cost: $120 

January 19-21

Middle School & High School  
Ski Retreat 

Winterplace • Cost: $240

March 16-18

Middle School Missions Retreat 
Wilmington • Cost: $50

April 2-7

High School  
Spring Break Mission Trip  
Charleston, SC • Cost: $200

April 28

Student Choir to Theme Park

June 24-29

Passport Choices Camp  
 Cost: $355

July 15-21

High School  
Summer Mission Trip 

Charlotte, NC • Cost: $300

Important Dates

D-Teams Outdoor 
Movie Night

Wednesday, November 1

Our youth fellowship tailgate was a hit! 
Make sure you say thank you to the 
SNOT team for all of their hard work 
planning the event. Our next fellowship 
event will be a movie on the lawn. Put 
this night on your calendars now so you 
can be here! 

TBC Youth 
Basketball
Basketball practices have begun!  
Please contact us if you have not 

registered but would still like to play!

PARENTS’ NIGHT OUT 
Volunteers Needed
Friday, December 1 • 6:00pm - 8:30pm

Students are needed to help watch and play 
with kids, while their parents enjoy a well-
deserved night out! If you are interested, 
please contact Christian.

Fall Retreat 2017
October 27-29 • Cost $120 

YMCA Blue Ridge Assembly 
Black Mountain, NC

This year’s Fall Retreat comes with a  
few twists! We will be conquering the 

Odyssey Ropes Course, singing in  
Worship at Ridgeway Baptist Church in 
Asheville, participating in guided prayer 

nature walks, and much more!

Send Us Your Fall 
Extracurricular Schedule

If you are in band, drama or on  
a sports team, we want to come  

watch and support you! So,  
send us your Fall Schedules! 



Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff, kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Children’s  
Mission Day

For Grades 1 - 5

Saturday, November 11 • 8:15-4:00pm 
Zebulon Baptist Church • Cost: $15

Registration Past Due! 
See Karen ASAP!

Collecting children’s toothpaste, toothbrushes, 
chapstick and healthy snack packs.

Make plans to join us for a fun day!

1st Grade Bible 
Presentation 
Sunday, November 5 

11:00am Worship Service

This is an awesome opportunity for our 
children to see and experience the value we 
place on them and the Word of God. Let us 
show support as we provide a Bible for them 
to read, memorize, and learn to use. 

Solo  
Mission Projects
GA and RA boys and girls may begin 
this Fall to work on Mission Projects. All 
grade school children are encouraged 
to do an individual mission project 
and both can choose to race in the RA 
car race in March. Plan now and begin 
serving in a special way. 

For Children in Grades 3-5 

4:00pm - 5:30pm

This Sunday, October 29
How does one become a Christian  
and what is the church all about?

Sunday, November 5
Baptism, Lord’s Supper and  

other Baptist beliefs.

This class is for children seeking to 
make a decision for Christ and church 
membership or wanting to know more 
about it. It is important for children to 

attend both sessions. They will be intense 
but helpful toward the process. 

Please let me know if you are interested. 
I will need parent support each session.

Let me know if you will join us.

becoming a 
Church Member

CLASS

RA & GA 
October  

Mission Project
RA and GA classes  
will be collecting  
umbrellas during  
the month of October.

Bring them to a tub on the  
Grade School hallway by 
Wednesday. We will be  
sharing them with the  
Refugee ministry of the CBF and 
Welcome House.  



NIGHT OUT
PARENTS’  

NIGHT OUT
PARENTS’  

Katie Medlin, kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

For 2 years old - 5th grade members, 
regular attenders and  

weekday preschool families

Friday, December 1 
6:00pm - 8:30pm • ROC

Registration Begins October 27 
(Go to: www.tbcraleigh.com)

Parents: do you need a night out to do 
some shopping? Do you need a night out 
to enjoy dinner with your spouse without 
having to worry about child care? We 
have a night for you and its free!

Register by November 23: Online or 
place completed forms in dropboxes on 
preschool and elementary hallways

Activities: Hear the Christmas Story, 
Christmas themed activities, Goldfish 
and peanut-free snacks, Watch a Charlie 
Brown Christmas movie

Questions: Please contact the  
Women’s Ministry team at 
tbcraleighwomen@gmail.com.

Parent’s Night Out 
Volunteers Needed

Friday, December 1 
6:00pm - 8:30pm

Contact Katie at kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com 
if available to volunteer that evening.

Parent/Child 
Dedication

Sunday, November 19

This is a special part of our worship service 
that encourages parents as they dedicate 
and commit their newest born child/ren into 
Christian nurturing. Be on the lookout for 
information coming your way soon. Mark 
your calendars for this special day! Contact 
Katie at kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com if you’d like 
to participate.

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 27

Join us for some Family Fun

FROM 6:30- 9:00PM
IN THE CHURCH PARKING LOT & FH

HOT DOGS
COTTON CANDY

CAKE WALKS
HAY RIDES

LOTS OF CANDY
AND MORE!



Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

Volunteers 
Needed

2nd Tuesday • 6:00pm - 9:00pm 
2nd Wednesday • 7:45pm - 9:00pm

Contact Michelle: 919-787-3740 or 
mkranz@tbcraleigh.com if you can 
sub short term or know of anyone 

interested in taking on a regular spot.

ROC Activities
October 29 - November 4

Group Fitness Classes

W • 7:00-8:00am • ROC Floor
Dance-It Group Fitness

W, F • 9:15-10:15am • ROC Floor
Stroller Strides

T • 8:45am - 9:45am • Multi-Purpose
Senior Strength & Stretch 

T, Th • 5:30-6:30am • ROC Floor
Fit for Mom

T, Th • 8:00-9:00am • ROC Floor
Dance-It Group Fitness

ROC Volunteers
The volunteers’ schedule is subject to 
change. If no volunteer is available, the ROC 
may close, even during regular hours.

Monday, October 30
8am-11am	 Ann Suggs
11am-2pm	 Jim & Jean Carlton
3pm-6pm	 George Mathis
6pm-9pm	 Isaac & Nancy Calhoun

Tuesday, October 31
8am-11am	 Frank Evans
11am-2pm	 Sonya Bankston
3pm-6pm	 Nancy Hurt
6pm-9pm	 Debbie Thomas, Valerie York

Wednesday, November 1
8am-11am	 Miller & Liz Warren
11am-2pm	 Denise Rogers
7:45pm-9pm	 Wendy Harder

Thursday, November 2
8am-11am	 Jane Sauls
11am-2pm	 Marcel Beaudreau
3pm-6pm	 Jack Cooke 
6pm-9pm	 Edythe McKinney

Friday, November 3
8am-11am	 Jayne Simpkins
11am-2pm	 Jackie Mizelle

Saturday, November 4
9am - 12pm 	 Michael Stines

Fall Fest 
October 27, 2017

14th Annual ROC’n Golf Tournament 
May 21, 2018

12th Annual North Hills 5K 
September 8, 2018

ROC Calendar 

Monday • Tuesday • Thursday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm • 3:00 pm - 9:00 pm

Wednesday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm

Friday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm 

Saturday 
9:00 am - 12:00 pm

ROC Hours



Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

For more information go the www.TBCUpward.com

TBC UPWARD Registration

Basketball Registration  
is Closed. 

Cheerleading Registration  
is Open.

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 27TH
Join us for some Family Fun

FROM 6:30-9PM IN THE CHURCH PARKING LOT 
AND FELLOWSHIP HALL

Sign up: www.signupgenius.com/go/10c044fada62da6f49-fall3

HOT DOGS
COTTON CANDY
CAKE WALKS
HAY RIDES
LOTS OF CANDY
AND MORE!

To volunteer please contact Rhonda Gubbins at rgubbins@nc.rr.com.



E-mail newsletter articles no later than  
Noon Fridays to: info@tbcraleigh.com.

When you provide a check as payment, you authorize 
us either to use information from your check to make 
a one-time electronic fund transfer from your account 
or to process the payment as a check transaction. 
Trinity Times (USPS 006-883) is published weekly, except July 4th week 
and Christmas week by Trinity Baptist Church, 4815 Six Forks Road, 
Raleigh, NC 27609.

Periodical postage paid at Raleigh, NC. Postmaster: Send address 
changes to Trinity Times, 4815 Six Forks Rd., Raleigh, NC 27609

Tel: 919-787-3740 • Fax: 919-787-4884 
Prayer Line: 781-PRAY (7729) 

www.tbcraleigh.com 
Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 

Senior Pastor 
ext. 4850 • jroberts@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Hal Melton  
Assoc. Pastor, Missions & Senior Adults 
ext. 4858 • hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Steve Byers 
Assoc. Pastor, Worship & Music 

ext. 4861 • slbyers@tbcraleigh.com
Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 

Assoc. Pastor, Education & Families 
ext. 4855 • kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Spencer Good 
Assoc. Pastor, Administration & Recreation 

ext. 4856 • sgood@rocraleigh.com
Rev. Lydia Tatum 

Assoc. Pastor, Ministry & Outreach 
ext. 4857 • ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Christian Davis 
Minister to Students 

ext. 4860 • cdavis@tbcraleigh.com
Katie Medlin 

Minister to Preschool & Families 
ext. 4859 • kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Rebekah Gordon 
Student Ministry Assoc. 

ext. 4860 • rgordon@tbcraleigh.com
Jan Brown, Financial Administrator 

ext. 4853 • janbrown@tbcraleigh.com
Reenie Shore, Pastoral Secretary 

ext. 4851 • rshore@tbcraleigh.com
RaNada Thornton, Ministerial Secretary 
ext. 4854 • rthornton@tbcraleigh.com
Michelle Kranz, Ministerial Secretary 
ext. 4852 • mkranz@tbcraleigh.com

Maria Miller, Weekday Preschool Director 
ext. 4864 • preschool@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Surface, Weekday Preschool Admin. 
ext. 4865

Rev. Wayne Rogers, Organist
Ramona Green, Barbara Bowen • Pianists

TRINITY BAPTIST CHURCH STAFF

Growing through Bible Study...
Members 		  New 	  
Age Group	 Present 	 Members	 Visitors

Adults	 470	 4	 10
Students	 112	 0	 2
Children	 49	 0	 1
Preschool	 65	 0	 1
Totals 	 696	 4	 14
Sunday School 	 Total 714
Growing through Worship...
8:45am Worship Attendance 	 235
10:55am Worship Attendance 	 480
Total Worship Attendance 	 715
Growing through Stewardship...
(YTD totals through 9/30/2017)
YTD General  
Fund Needs (Budget) 	 $2,187,900.00
YTD Operating Receipts 	 $1,895,244.81
YTD Operating Expenses 	 $1,994,184.71
Capital Campaign
Capital Campaign Pledges 	 $4,163,680.00
Pledged Money Received 	 $3,451,689.03
Total Received 	 $3,927,420.32

Vision for Growth 10-22-17

ETC VOLUNTEERS
Sunday, October 29

Hostess: Anna West 
Assistant Hostess: Sarah Payne

8:45 am Worship Service
Melanie Cleary, Richie & Anna Lauren Mims, 
Vanetta Bowersox, Jan & Andy Ammons,  
Kathy Younger

10:55 am Worship Service
0-4 mos	 Erin Cross Banks, Laura Floyd

5-10 mos	 Elise Thompson, Christine & Justin 
Johnson

11-14 mos 	

15-19 mos	 Jeff Smith, Paige Bagwell

20-24 mos	 Stephanie Tepper, David Bissette

2 yrs	 Shelby Potter, Summer Swango

3 yrs	 Lily Kate Tepper, Karen Brock

4 yrs	 Carol Donovan, Jody Bagwell, 
Mary Bryant Shaw

Special Needs Care
Christy Frisbee (Hostess), Jane Sizemore, 
Sandy Veach

Wednesday, November 1
Bed Babies	 Teri Wray, Jenna Thomas   

Two’s	 Anne Suggs, Christi Melton


